
 

 

Oak Bay High School 

This Week @ Oak Bay High 
Week of November 18-22, 2019 

 

Upcoming Dates 

November 18 

 Application to Post    

Secondary Evening             

7 pm in the Theatre 

 

November 22 

 Pro D Day 

 

November 25 

 PAC Meeting 7 pm 

 

November 27 

 Team Planning 

 

November 29 

 Schedule “A” 

 

December 3 

 Band Concert 7 pm 

 

December 6 

 Schedule “E” 

 

December 7 

 Golden Gnome Debate 

 

December 23-January 3 

 Winter Break 

 

January 6 

 School Re-opens 

                              Follow  

                    Oak Bay High on                 

                  Twitter @OBPulse         

Sock Drive “Kids for a Cause” 

The “Kids for a Cause” club at Oak Bay High is doing a sock drive throughout the next 
few weeks.  Our mission is to collect 500 pairs of socks!  

Last year, the sock drive was very successful and we collected over 300 pairs of socks 
so we are hoping to collect even more this year. The socks will be donated to Our 
Place to help those in need stay warm all winter. We would like the socks to be new 
and warm and they can be dropped off in the boxes around the school.  

Thank you for your contribution!  

Parent Night @ UVic 

Parent Night is for the parents! Join UVic to hear the same information they provide 
to students when they visit local schools, including admission requirements for pro-
grams, scholarships, and upcoming application deadlines. They'll also offer some ad-
vice on helping your student transition successfully to life in university.   

If you have any questions about the event, please contact the Vancouver Island Stu-
dent Recruitment Officer, Stephanie Parker, at stephanieparker@uvic.ca.   

Free parking is provided for all attendees (register to receive instructions). 

 Date: Thursday, November 28, 2019 

 Time: 7:00-8:30 p.m. (check-in opens at 6:30 p.m.) 

 Location: Bob Wright Centre, University of Victoria 

Register now 

Rugby Tryouts 

The Barbs rugby tryouts will be held on Tuesday November 26th and December 3rd 
for the Junior team and November 28th and December 5th for the Senior team. All 
levels are welcome to come tryout and it will be non-contact. Please bring soccer/
rugby cleats if you have them.  

Grade 12 Parents 

Mountain West Studios is now finished with grad photos.  They have sent the log in 
code to the email address your child provided at the time.  Please check your email’s 
or have your child check theirs to retrieve the code.  If your child missed the first ses-
sion or would like retakes, you will have to book a photo session at 
www.mountainwest.ca.  Retakes are on December 12th at Oak Bay Rec Centre.  $10 
sitting fee to be paid at the time. 

mailto:stephanieparker@uvic.ca
https://www.uvic.ca/home/about/campus-info/maps/maps/sci.php
https://www.uvic.ca/future-students/undergraduate/events/parent-night/index.php
http://www.mountainwest.ca


 

 


